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As we look at all that is happening around the world, it 

makes me extremely happy that we live in the United States 

of America. We know that the Freedom we have here is  

better than any other place in the world. And we also  

realize that our Freedom did not come without a cost. So 

many have sacrificed for the Freedom that we enjoy in the 

U.S. So, as we celebrate the 4th of July, let’s remember that 

we are truly blessed to live where we live. 

 

Of course, the greatest freedom of all, is the Freedom we 

receive when one accepts Jesus Christ as their Lord and  

Savior. He is the “Truth”, and the “Truth” will set anyone 

free from the penalty of our sins. So, we all should Thank 

God for the Freedom we have through Jesus Christ. 

 

On Thursday, July 10th, at 11:00 a.m. at the Association  

Office, we will have two Representatives from the Georgia 

Baptist Mission Board sharing information on Discipleship 

and Pastoral Wellness. This Training session is open to  

anyone and will be a very good time to receive information 

about these two Ministries.  

The Association will be providing Lunch afterwards, please 

let us know if you will be attending. 

 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist 

revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

Discipleship & Pastoral Wellness Training 

The Savannah Baptist Association will host a  

Discipleship & Pastoral training event on  

Thursday, July 10, 2025, at 11:00 a.m.  

at the Association office.  

Ray Sullivan is the Georgia Baptist Mission Board Regional 

Consultant for Discipleship, and Marty Youngblood is the 

Georgia Baptist Mission Board Regional Consultant for  

Pastoral Wellness. Both will share information from their 

field of ministry. 

The training session is open to anyone who would like to 

attend.  

We will be providing lunch.  

Please RSVP by Monday, July 7, 2025, if you will be  

attending by either emailing us at info@sbassociation.org  

or calling the office at 912-232-1033,  

Monday through  Thursday, from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm.   

We look forward to seeing each of you! 

Rev. Buddy Wasson 

   Marty’s Minutes  

  

 

Dear SBA Family,  

 

I hope you’re doing well! Thank you for your ongoing prayers 

and financial support for our BCM ministries. We’re currently 

looking for volunteers to assist Daphne Youngblood with our 

weekly meetings on the GSU Armstrong campus.  

If you’re interested, please get in touch with Daphne.  

404-398-3611 

Finally, please continue to pray for Daphne and our student 

BCM leadership team and our army of local volunteers as we 

continue to “Trust in The Lord…” (Proverbs 3:5-6) as we begin 

preparing for the fall semester later in July. 

  

Blessings… 

 

Marty Youngblood 

Pastor Wellness Catalyst,  

Southeast Region, Ga. Baptist Mission Board 

678-925-7677 

gabaptist.org 

4125 Old Milton Parkway, Alpharetta, GA 30005-4443 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Job Openings 

Administrative Assistant 201 E 6th St | Rincon, GA 31326 |  

fbcrincon.com FBC Rincon is currently seeking an  

Administrative Assistant to work in our church office on Mon-

days through Fridays from 8:30am to 5:00pm. The  

Administrative Assistant will be responsible to the church, un-

der the supervision of the Lead Pastor in coordination  

with the Personnel Team, for supporting the day-to-day  

operations of our church office. This includes answering 

phones, greeting visitors, and assisting in a variety of tasks to 

support the work of our church, its ministers, and its  

members. Benefits include competitive pay starting at  

$16.00 per hour, paid time off, flexible scheduling, and a  

relaxed and friendly office environment.  

Email a cover letter and your resumé to jobs@fbcrincon.com 

Assembly News     
  

 

 

Greetings from the Assembly, 

 

As I'm writing this, tomorrow is the official beginning of  

Summer. However, this hasn't stopped our groups from  

enjoying the pool up till now. We just hosted a summer camp 

of about 80 who got to have multiple baptisms in the pool. 

There's nothing better than people making decisions to follow 

Christ. To be sure I don't think our Assembly is magically  

going to change lives but sometimes we just need to get out 

of the noise to hear from God. If you think that could be 

what your group needs, reach out for availability. We're here 

to serve.  

 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570    www.SBAssembly.org 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 

 

 

Vacation Bible School 

 

We are planning to have Vacation Bible School  

on July 14-17 from 12:30-3:30pm.  If you are interested in helping, 

we will need food items for lunch and snacks. Paper products and 

gift cards would also be appreciated.  

Please contact us for additional information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, Stephanie 

 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on            to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Mrs. Shannon Moore 7/5 

Mrs. Amber Duke 7/11 

Mrs. Sheila Henley 7/18 

Rev. Buddy Wasson 7/20 

Rev. Christian Couch 7/26 

Mrs. Martha Rodriguez 7/29 

Rev. Chad Eason 7/30 

 

Please let us know if your church 

has an upcoming event, an-

nouncement or job opening that 

you would like for us to post on 

our website! 

mailto:info@sbassociation.org
http://www.sbassembly.org/


Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:30 am   

 

July 7th  

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s  8410 Waters Ave  

 

July 14th 

Lunch: Spanky’s 308 Mall Way  

 

July 21st 

Lunch: Ole Time’s Country Buffett 

209 Stephenson Ave 

 

July 28th 

Lunch: Sakura Buffet 220 Eisenhower Dr 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Financial Secretary                            Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Treasurer                                        Dale Griner, Baptist Assembly Director 
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

July 2025 

July 3 & 4, 2025 Office Closed (Independence 

Day) 

July 7, 14, 21, 28, 2025 Minister’s Meetings at the 

restaurants listed at 11:30 am 

July 21, 2025 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting 1:30 

pm 

 

 

August 2025 

August 13, 2025 Center Volunteer Meeting  

11:00 am 

August 4, 11, 18, 25, 2025 Minister’s Meetings at 

11:30 am at the Restaurants TBD 

 

 

 We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
info@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will give 
you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

